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2022 ANNUAL MEETING INFORMATION – UPDATED 11/16/2022 

 
 
This year, the Badlands Ministries Annual Meeting will be held on 
Sunday, November 20th in-person at St. John Lutheran Church in 
Dickinson in the fellowship room on the main level.  The meeting 
was going to be held at the camp, but was changed to this 
location for better winter weather accessibility.  We will have pie 
at 2pm, and our meeting will start at 2:30pm.  While voting 
delegates will need to attend the meeting in person, our 
constituents can watch the meeting live online via Zoom and will 
have the opportunity to comment or ask questions.  We will 
provide the link to our annual meeting on our website prior to the 
meeting along with our printed annual report in a PDF format. 
 
Please contact Brent Seaks at 701-290-6973 with any questions. 
 
 


